
 

Monthly General Meeting held at Power Kart, 12 October 2023. 

Meeting at:  7:00 pm. 

Chair:   Michael Walsh. 

Apologies: Jason, John, Ben & Bob 

 

Attendance:  16, as per circulated sheet.  

Correspondence in: None 

 

Correspondence out: None 

Review of previous minutes as true and correct: None Available 

Agreed:   N/A 

Seconded:  N/A 

Reports  

Presidents Report: 

 

Next month will be our AGM and encourage everyone to come along. There will be a few people who 

won’t be standing for re-election on the committee, so if you are interested in helping out the Club 

please don’t be shy. Doc is doing up a one-off poster that will be raffled on the night to only those 

attending the AGM, so come along and get your complimentary ticket in the raffle. 

Great to see so many of our sponsors continuing on this year with their support of our club. 

       

Vice Presidents Report: 

               

  Nothing to Report   

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

Up to date financials tabled with monthly income for September of $155.00 consisting of Merchandise 

Sales. Expenses of $526.11, leaving an end of month bank balance of $10,711.68. 

 A donation of $208 was made to the Distinguished Gentlemen Drive on behalf of the club..  

The Audit has now been submitted and a special thanks goes out to Amanda from Decima Accountants 

for auditing the clubs accounts. 

 

 

 



Events Manager’s Report: 

 
Last month’s Distinguished Gentlemen Drive was well attended by our club and a great event where our 
Club members raised over $800 for the chosen charity Movember.  
This weekend’s Poker Run is on Sunday, meeting at Power Kart Raceway at 9am for a 9:30am 
departure. Cost to participate is $10 per entry/person and will finish up at the George Harcourt Inn 
where the winner will be decided. 
Additionally, we also have a run early next month with hopefully the Mustang and Torana clubs to the 

Cooma Motor Museum. 

Registrar’s Report 
  

 Big thank you to Michael Cameron for all his recent work with the historic regos. 

  

Secretary’s Report 

 

Nothing to Report 

Falcon GT Nationals Delegate’s Report 

 

We are looking for a new delegate to represent the club due to John no longer being able to attend. We 

would all like to thank John for all his hard work over many years representing our club as our Delegate. 

Webmaster 

 

 Website is working well. 

 

General Business  

 

The Council of ACT Motor Clubs have provided all affiliated clubs with plastic covers for the new ACT 
Historic Rego Log Books. Through Kim Morris, our club has been given our quota of covers, so if you 
are after one please contact either Kim or the club and we can organise one, or more, for you. 
 
 

 

Meeting closed at:7.27pm   


